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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Welcome 
 
Today I have sent out the first in a series of safety information letters - this week's letter explores the age 
appropriateness of some of the numerous apps and online platforms available to our children and young people 
today. I hope you find it useful.   
Best wishes, 
Louise 

 
 

PARENT/TEACHER PHONE CALLS 

Thank you to everyone who has booked a telephone appointment with the teachers for next week.  There are a 
few time slots left so if you have not yet made an appointment and would like to do so please contact Diane in 
the office as soon as possible. 
Your child’s class teacher will call you at you allocated time and will use the telephone numbers that we 
currently have on file.  If you would prefer the call to be made to a different number could you let Diane know 

please. 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
 

Charlie B – for  trying really hard in Phonics 
Gracie – for helping her classmates in Outdoor  
               Learning 
Ivi – for being a good friend helping her partners 
Myah – for a positive attitude 
 
 

Star of the Week 
 

Logan – great independent writing 
Junior – for making fantastic progress in Reading 
Samuel – for writing a fantastic advert for ice cream 
Thomas – for lovely independent writing 

DIARY DATES 

Dates for your Diaries 
I have some dates for you for next term!  It seems so long since we have been able to organise anything. 
 
Tuesday 15th June - new Reception visit 9.30-11.30   Tuesday 22nd June - new Reception visit 9.30-11.30 
Wednesday 23rd June - World Book Day                     Tuesday 29th June- new Reception visit 9.30-11.30 
Wednesday 7th July - Sport’s Day                                *Friday 9th July - Leavers assembly - TBC 
Wednesday 14th July - Backup Sport’s Day                 *Whole school transition morning- Wed 14th July -  TBC 
Friday 16th July – End of school year 
 

*We are waiting on transition dates to be confirmed from Hobart. 
 

 

PFA 

I am sorry to say that following their recent meeting the current PFA committee have decided that it is not 
possible to continue at the present time so the PFA at Glebeland will disband for the foreseeable future.  They 
have funds in their account from previous projects and, following a presentation made by our Pupil Parliament, 
they have decided to use these funds to upgrade the outdoor play equipment.  On behalf of the pupils and staff 

at Glebeland I would like to thank them all most sincerely for their hard work over the last several years. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 2 
We have been learning about  
germs and bacteria and why it is  
so important to wash our hands.   
We have a very yucky reminder on  
display!  We have also been  
learning about important  
scientists like Pasteur and Jenner and 
have designed posters to remind us 
how to stop germs spreading. 

 

Class 1 
We have been learning about rivers 
and the creatures that live in and 
around them. 
 
Next week we will be thinking about 
The best ways to cross a river.  We will 
be making junk models of our 
ideas so please could you send in  
some boxes and bits and pieces to 
for us to use. 
 
 

Class 4 
We have been working really hard on our stories with a World War II theme. These are now finished and some 
of us even added illustrations. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
        
 

 

 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

Class 3 
We have been learning about persuasive writing so we have making up our own adverts for selling ice 
cream. 
 
  
 
 
        
 

  

  
 


